
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA 
MEMORANDUM 

DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
DIVISION OF PLANNING AND URBAN DESIGN 

 
DATE: November 6, 2019 MEMO NO.: P-18-15 
 
TO:  City Commission 
 
FROM: Fitz M. Murphy, Planning Administrator 
 
VIA: Leslie A. Del Monte, Planning Manager 
 

           SUBJECT:    Update to PO-2018-15 
 
 
EXPLANATION: 
 
This item was considered at First Reading on the August 28, 2018 City Commission Meeting. Subsequently, 
the Applicant has worked with staff to address all conditions from the County relating to the affordable 
housing and evacuation sheltering. Additionally, Exhibit “A” was updated to reflect the most up to date 
application received from the Applicant. 
 
The Applicant has received all required approvals from the County and State. 
 
Companion Item: PO-2018-16 


